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January 2018 Report 

Meeting was called to order at 4:15 with the pledge and a prayer from Sharon. I’d 
like to add that part of that prayer was for Rudy Thompson’s father who is in poor 
health.  Followed by a Reading of the minutes, with a motion being made to 
accept the minutes as read, motion seconded and approved. Shelby then gave her 
treasurers report, with a motion being made to accept the treasurers report as 
read, seconded and approved. Karen and Marlene were not at the meeting, so we 
didn’t have an Awareness update. 

Butch gave us the Legislative Report: Not a whole lot happening right now 
because the Legislators are just coming back from their holiday break. February is 
the Pop & Pizza with the Legislators will be held, June 6th is our Freedom Rally in 
Lansing this year, hope you can make it!  Still working on the handlebar height bill, 
should be coming up soon. 

I finally got to play the CD that I got from Hot Rod for all in attendance to hear 
and everybody agreed that we need to get it on the radio, so I will be going to the 
radio stations to see if they will air it. 

February meeting at Chizzies will be on Feb. 17th, also this is the day of the 
Triathlon Challenge! The Challenge is open to ALL ABATE members, so bring your 
region to the Challenge and see whose region wins!!!  There is a Pot Luck meal 
after the Challenge, so you can work up an appetite doing the games! 

March 10th is our Annual MRF Fund night at Farmers Tavern in Ruth, MI! We’ll be 
having our All-U-Can Eat spaghetti dinner, including desserts For Only $10! We 
will also be auctioning off numerous items, with all proceeds going to the MRF for 
all they do in D.C.!! I’m also going to try and have an all new Virtual Reality Poker 
Run! (CLUE: Video!)   

As I sit here and write this, I keep looking out the window at that darn white stuff 
blowing around outside!! UGH!!!  Hope we get a chance to visit at the seminar!!! 
Until next month, Be Safe and Be Warm!!                                       Tim 

 

P.S., Dillinger Ride meetings at 3 before the regular meeting at Lucky Thumb!! 


